
California State University Channel Islands 
Curriculum Committee 

Minutes 
Friday, December 18, 2003 

Professional Bldg. 
 
Present:  Maria Denney, Scott Frisch, Nancy Mozingo, Joan Peters, and Stephen 
Stratton 

1. Review of Minutes from 12-12-03 
• Cross out BIOL 329 it was not discussed at the meeting 
• Approved with changes m/s/p (Peters) 

 
2. New Course/Modifications Proposals 

  
MUS 107/307 University Chorus-revised 
MUS 108/308 University Orchestra-revised 
MUS 109/309 Private Lessons-revised 
 Sent Back for different Course descriptions  
 Spanish Minor Modification-Approved 

SPAN 105 
Elementary Spanish for Educators-Sent Back Revision of Title and 
Description 

SPAN 304 Spanish for Careers and Professions-Approved 
SPAN 310 Introduction to Prose and Poetry-Approved 

SPAN 320 
Introduction to Spanish Translation-Sent Back Description 
revision 

SPAN 401 Contrastive Features of Spanish and English-Approved 
SPAN 410 Civilizations and Cultures of Spain-Approved 
SPAN 411 Civilizations and Cultures of Latin America-Approved 
SPAN 421 Spanish for Educators I-Sent Back Title revision 
SPAN 422  Spanish for Educators II-Sent Back Title revision 
ENGL/SPAN 
455 Bilingual Literary Studies/Estudios Literarios Bilingues-Approved 
  
 Art Program Modification 
ART 207 Ceramics 
ART 323 Communication Design Technology: Packaging and Pre-Press 

ART 327 
Communication Design Technology: Multimedia Theory and 
Process 

ART 328 Digital Media Art: Photographic Theory and Process 
ART 329 Three Dimensional Art: Ceramics Theory and Process 
ART 435 Postmodern Visual Cultural 
ART 490 Special Topics in Art 
 Sent Back for revised descriptions  

3. Other Items 
• Peters will keep a running list to the faculty of what Curriculum 

Committee wants to see on all of the forms. 



• The committee discussed holding a meeting in January.  January 
15th 1-3 PM.  Mozingo will look into being reimbursed for the time 
for AY faculty.   

• Dean Lefevre spoke with Mozingo about the Committee guiding 
him on what courses should be in the catalog.  The committee 
determined that they do not have sufficient information to make 
the determination.  

• The committee will suggest to the Dean and Catalog Task Force 
that self-support programs are in a separate section of the catalog 
with the cost.  There can be reference in the state supported sections 
to “see extended education”. 

• Psychology was left off of the above list of course-Pettit will add it 
to the next agenda.  The committee is waiting for a response from 
Baker regarding the memo.  

• Peters and Denney requested a list of what the committee has seen 
thus far.  Pettit will compile and send to all members.   
 

 
 

Next Meeting:  
Thursday, January 15, 2004 1:00-3:00 PM 

Wednesday, Jan 28, 2004 1:00-3:00 PM 
 


